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The Delacourte 
Clock 

Central Park enter 
on 64th Street  

The clock plays 
 music every single  

half hour from 8am to 5pm. 
This clock also plays 44 different  

songs. George T. Delacourte made this 
clock because he saw clocks  

like this in Europe.  
On this 

clock there 
 is a goat  

playing the 
 pipes, a kanga 

roo playing horns, 
 a penguin on drums, a  
bear with a tambourine  

and a hippo playing the violin 



The Sidewalk Clock 
on the corner of 
Broadway and 
Maiden Lane 

This clock 
 is the William 

Barthfield clock which 
 has been apart of NYC for a 

 long time. I don’t know why the clock 
 is covered up but my best guess 

 is that it doesn’t work 
 anymore.  About 50, 

000 people or  
more step on  

the clock   
a day. Also  
there is a 

 compass on 
 the clock the 

 triangles point  
north east, west 
 and south. The  

words on the clock 
 say William Barthfield 
 since 1884 it says this  

because it was  
made by William Barthfield in 1884 

 



The Met Life Building  
Clock on Park Ave Viaduct  

This  
clock shows  

the worlds biggest example 
 of Tiffany’s glass.  T 

he sculptures aro 
und the cloc 

k are He 
rcules 

. Minerv 
a, and Me 
rcury. They 
 are gods  
In Roman  
and Greek 
 myths. In  

1914, this tr 
io was consid 
ered the larg 
est sculptur 

al group in th 
e world. The cl 

ock is 13 feet wid 
e and tall and th 

e whole thing is 48 feet tall. 



The Sherry Netherland 
Clock 

781 5th Ave. between 58 
and 59 

I call 
 it the Sherry 

 Netherland clock  
because it says Sherry 
Netherland on it and 

it is in front of the 
Sherry Netherl 

and 
 hotel. 
 Seven 
 original 
 pieces 
 keep 

 this clock 
ticking 

 making it 
 nice for tourists  

and visitors to see.  It  
has been up since the hotel opened in 1927. 



The Pineapple 
Clock 
near the 
southwest side of 
44th Street  

It is a 19 
foot clock and 

was made in 1907 by the  
Seth Thomas Comp 

any.  This clo 
ck has  

moved fr 
om 43rd  
and Fifth 

 to 44th and 
Fifth becau 
se the peo 

ple who own 
edit decide 

d to share it.  The 
 clock is also two faced  

(like most street clocks are in NYC.) 



The Yorkville 
Clock 
between 86 and 
85 on 3rd Ave. 

The 
Yorkville clock 

is a clock that was sma 
shed and its face 

was broken 
it is 17 
feet t 

all and  
on of t 
he nine  
Remaini 
ng street 

clocks in NYC. 
  it was brought to NYC from Utah  



The Central 
Park Reservoir 

Clock 
enter on 85th 

Street 
The clock 

 is on top of a  
gatehouse. A gate 

house a tool to help moni 
tor the amount and 

 quality of the  
water. The 
 gatehouse 

 is wher 
e runn 

ers usua 
lly star 
t their  

run. Th 
is means 
 it is also  
a place w 

here friends can meet each other.  



The Flat Iron 
District Clock  
200 5th Ave. 

between 23rd and 
24th  

  The clock 
 was made in 1909 

 is made out of cast iron, and is 19 
 feet tall.  When it was built 

 this clock made  
it nice for 
 shop own 
ers becau 

se it brought 
 extra attention to their shop 



Where are clocks in NYC? 

85th street 23rd street 59th street 

Central Park 
41st street park avenue viaduct 

Clocks are 
EVERYWHERE they are 
all over New York City. 
They are super useful, 
what would we do if we 
had no clocks? 
How would we tell time? 
Every clock has its own 
history it 
could be demolished or in 
the process of being 
moved.  Or being moved  
because of ownership. 


